
The new norm at SGBC Culver . A flower 
at the pew means it is ok to use! We are 
starting Sunday morning service 5/10/20 
at 10:30! We will be practicing Social 
distancing.  We will have surgical masks 
and plenty of alcohol hand sanitiztizer for 
use! Pray His blessings upon us! 
 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/SovereignGraceBaptistChurchCulverIN/photos/a.376515786045429/1143014662728867/?type=3&theater
https://www.facebook.com/SovereignGraceBaptistChurchCulverIN/photos/a.376515786045429/1143014662728867/?type=3&theater


 


